STATE 3 ALASKA / =mssseomm

DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION

ANCHORAGE DISTRICT OFFICE 563-6775
3601 "C" STREET, SUITE 322
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99503

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT
REQUESTED

" October 23, 1991

Mr. Jim Cucullu

HOBBS Industries, Inc.
229 Whitney Road
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Subject: HOBBS Industries site, 229 Whitney Road, Anchorage, Ak —{/FA-
SPILL #: 90-2-1-1-120-2 FILE #: L55.87

Dear Mr. Cucullu:

The Department has completed a file review concerning the subject property. Based on
the information presented to date, the Department is not requesting any additional
assessment, monitoring or cleanup associated with the former underground storage tank.

However, in the future, should contaminated soil be identified, appropriate site assessment
and cleanup will be required in accordance with applicable State regulations.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at the Anchorage
District Office at 563-6775.

Sincerely,

Fod i

Robert Weimer
Environmental Specialist
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